Earth Advocates Report

Faculty Senate-Written Report

Meeting held 3/11/09

Members Present:  Carrie Bruno, Meachell LaSalle, Mary Ray, Eric Walsh

Meeting called to order at eleven (11).  Good Morning Furniture is now accepting cardboard for recycling from the Earth Advocates group.  Contact Eric Walsh for further details and/or instructions on how to drop off material.  

A plan for the manufacture of a receptacle/bin for materials is slowly making progress.

Meeting adjourned at eleven-oh-three (11:03).  

